
 

Kenneth C. Riscica 
 
From:   bart4print@aol.com 
Sent:   Wednesday, January 27, 2021 1:04 PM 
To:   mayor@plandomeheights-ny.gov; clerk@plandomeheights-ny.gov; trustees 
Subject:  Scheduled Meeting February 1, 2021 
 
Village meetings are generally scheduled for 7:30 PM (we used to start meetings at 8 PM). I feel 
that the Boards rescheduling the time earlier to 6:00PM on February 1st is solely to prevent 
many residents from participating, whether via Zoom or in person. 
 
In a pre-Covid world, many in our village would be commuting home at this hour. Most 
residents are probably preparing dinner for their families (do you know any kids who want to 
be fed at 8-8:30 PM???) 
 
Regardless of the meetings agenda, the primary function of these meetings is to serve the 
residents of the Village. I do not think the village is best served by this scheduling decision. 
 
Sincerely, 
    Bart Giusto 
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